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Information Regarding Our Website Change to Always-on SSL (HTTPS) 

 

The Toa Reinsurance Company, Ltd. plans to change its entire website to Always-on SSL 

(HTTPS) from June 15, 2018, in order to allow users to make use of our website even more 

securely. 

 

Always-on SSL aims to achieve even more security for users by turning on HTTPS (a form 

of communications encryption) for every page of our website. 

 

Current Address: http://www.toare.co.jp/english 

New Address:   https://www.toare.co.jp/english 

 

Note: Users who attempt to access pages using the current addresses will be redirected to the new 

addresses. 

 

 

Contacts:                TEL: +81-3-3253-3672 

Team 1, Communication & Coordination Department 

 

http://www.toare.co.jp/english
https://www.toare.co.jp/english

